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To: Chair and Directors Report Number: DR-BRD-087 

From: Brad Sperling, Electoral Area C Director Date: November 7, 2024 

Subject: Members of the Legislative Assembly 
 

 
PURPOSE / ISSUE:  
To congratulate the new Members of the Legislative Assembly (MLAs) for the Peace River North and 
South, and to thank the former MLAs from the Peace River North and South for their service. 
 

RECOMMENDATION #1: [Corporate Unweighted] 
That the Regional Board authorize that a letter be forwarded to Jordan Kealy to offer congratulations 
on his election success as the new Member of Legislative Assembly (MLA) for Peace River North. 

 
RECOMMENDATION #2: [Corporate Unweighted] 
That the Regional Board authorize that a letter be forwarded to Larry Neufeld to offer congratulations 
on his election success as the new Member of Legislative Assembly (MLA) for Peace River South. 

 
RECOMMENDATION #3: [Corporate Unweighted] 
That the Regional Board authorize that a letter be forwarded to Dan Davies, thanking him for his service 
as the former Member of the Legislative Assembly (MLA) of Peace River North. 

 
RECOMMENDATION #4: [Corporate Unweighted] 
That the Regional Board authorize that a letter be forwarded to Mike Bernier, thanking him for his 
service as the former Member of Legislative Assembly (MLA) for Peace River South. 

 
STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE: 

☒ Not Applicable to Strategic Plan 
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